Office of School Board Members April 12, 2001
Board Meeting of April 18, 2001 '

Jacqueline V. Pepper, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST THAT THE BOARD DIRECT THE SUPERINTENDENT TO
STUDY AND REPORT ON THE FEASIBILITY OF MAKING ALL THE
MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS ANNUAL OPERATING
BUDGETS AVAILABLE ON THE MDCPS WEBSITE

State Representative Ralph Arza of District 102 is on the Education Appropriations
Committee of the Florida House of Representatives and a history teacher at Miami Senior
High School. Representative Arza suggested that it would be beneficial to the citizens of
Miami-Dade County if Miami-Dade County Public Schools would make the operating
budgets of each school available on the web.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

JACQUELINE V. PEPPER: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida,
direct the Superintendent to study the feasibility of
making all the Miami-Dade County Public Schools
annual operating budgets available on the MDCPS
Website and to report back to the Board at its next
regularly scheduled meeting.
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